
Reno woman located unharmed
Updated: Jan. 2 8:05pm

South Lake Tahoe police at about 8pm Jan. 2 said Chantel Good
of Reno had been located.

She was not injured and she had not been abducted.

—-

South Lake Tahoe police officers are looking for a missing
Reno woman.

Chantel Good, 21, was reported missing on Jan. 1.

Chantel
Good

According to police officials, friends said they dropped Good
off in front of the Heavenly Village and have not heard from
her since.

A flyer says she is 5-foot-4, was last wearing brown boots, a
blue dress with a flower print and a cream-colored pullover
sweater.

It is not known if there is any connection between Good and
Alyssa Byrne, who went missing from the South Shore early New
Year’s Day.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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